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NOTICE OF AWARD

17 October 2019

RISLA Collection Inc.
Chino Roces,
Makati City

Dear Ms. Isla:

We are pleased to inform you that the quotation you submitted for the Polo Shiri-
Short Sleeve for the BSP 60th Annual National Scout Executive Conference (ANSEC)
with the corresponding amount of ONE HUNDRED EIGHTY ONE THOUSAND ONE
HUNDRED TWENTY FIVE PESOS ONLY (P181,125.00) is hereby accepted
subject to all government requirements and taxes. g

Thank you

God Bless.

Very

JEREMY/JORGENCIO B. DUCAY



